
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 June 19, 2008 
 
Ariel Son 
Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR  97232 
 
 Re: Quarterly Compliance Filing - Avoided Cost Input Changes 
  Docket No. 03-035-14 and 08-999-02 
  
Dear Ms. Son, 
 
The Public Service Commission (“Commission”) is in receipt of your Quarterly Compliance Filing–
Avoided Cost Input Changes filed April 3, 2008.  As stated in the memorandum accompanying your 
filing, Commission Orders dated October 31, 2005 and February 2, 2006 in Docket No. 03-035-14 require 
PacifiCorp (“Company”) to keep a record of any changes, including data inputs, made to the Proxy and 
GRID models used in calculating avoided costs.  These Orders further require the Company to notify the 
Commission and Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) of updates made to the models used in the 
approved Proxy and Partial Displacement Differential Revenue Requirement avoided cost methodologies. 
 
On June 2, 2008, the Commission received a memorandum from the Division detailing its review of the 
Company’s filing and concluding the Company had made no changes to the GRID model or the avoided 
cost modeling and assumptions since its November 2007 filing.  The Division recommended the 
Commission acknowledge that the filing is in compliance with Commission requirements. 
 
Therefore, by this letter, the Commission acknowledges receipt of PacifiCorp’s Quarterly Compliance 
Filing–Avoided Cost Input Changes of April 3, 2008, and, having reviewed the filing and the Division’s 
recommendation, determines to take no further action at this time regarding said filing. 
 
If you have further questions or comments, I can be reached by phone at (801) 530-6716 or email at 
jorchard@utah.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
                                                                                                       
/s/ Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary 

mailto:jorchard@utah.gov.

